
 

 

 

 

DATE: February 21, 2024 

TO:  Human Services Commission Members  

FROM: Ruth Blaw, Human Services Manager 
Parks & Community Services 

 

SUBJECT: Planning for Upcoming Funding Process  

 
The Human Services Commission will consider funding priorities for the 2025-2026 funding 
cycle. 
 
Background 
 

Bellevue City Council and the Human Services Commission have committed to ongoing 
process improvements that may increase equity in the funding process. To support this 
effort, staff have drafted funding Priorities for the Commission’s review and potential 
adoption, to be considered during the funding application review process. 
 
 
 
 


